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Please publish the following notice on Thursday, February 21, 2019 and furnish one 
proof of publication to Jamie Brice, Procurement Department of the City of Conway.  
  

"Notice" 
 
The City of Conway Mayor’s Office is soliciting bids from qualified bidders for the 
remodeling of The Federal Building into the new City Hall located at 1111 Main Street, 
Conway, Arkansas.  Responsive bidders shall include all fees, associated costs, taxes 
and any other cost items in their bids.     
 
Construction Documents, prepared by Sowell Architects, Inc. can be obtained at 10:00 
A.M. or after, Thursday, February 21, 2019 by contacting the Architect at 1315 North 
Street, Suite 100, Conway, AR 72034 at 501-450-9633 or emily@sowellarchitects.com.   
 
Sealed Bids must be delivered to the Office of the Architect or The City of Conway 
Procurement Department, 1201 Oak Street, Conway, AR  72032 no later than 2:00 P.M., 
local time, Thursday, March 14, 2019 to be considered and will be opened in the City Hall first floor 
conference room. Late bids will not be considered.  
 
The City of Conway reserves the right to reject any and all bids received or any portions thereof. The 
City of Conway is an equal opportunity employer. The City of Conway is not responsible for lost or 
misguided bids  
 
 
Bart Castleberry 
Mayor, City of Conway          
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